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Quebec Diocese.

Diocesax MorTo:—'Ye have done it unto Me.”

An Executive Committee Meeting was held in the Church
Hall on Friday morning, May 17th, to make final arrange-
ments for the Annual meeting and discuss the questions which
are to be brought up. It was decided to adjourn on the 28th
in time to hear the Bishop’s charge. Several letters were read
but everything was referred to the annual meeting.

From "Archdeacon Phair (Superintendent of Indian Msssions)
Winnipeg, to the Diocesan Treasurer.

“In my recent visit to Eastern Canada, in the interest of
Indian Missions, I was unable to reach Quebec, and so I write
a few lines about the work. We have never until the present
year, been obliged to overdraw the Indian Mission Fund, but
the withdrawal of grants from the home country, increase of
local expenditure, and the hard times all tell very much. Now
we are very anxious our Missionaries should remain at their
posts this year, but how they are to do this, unless we get help
from Eastern Canada, I cannot say. Locally we are doing all
in our power. The Archbishop has issued a circular, every
clergyman has been written to, and all the Churches assessed,
but with all this effort we shall still need help if our work is to
go on. May I ask what you can do for us this year, and may
I also ask you to be good enough to let me know as soon as
possible, what help you can give, as I am making up the esti-
mates and want to know our financial strength. Being thirty
years at this work’ you will easily see how anaious I am that it
should not stop.”

{In response to this appeal at the quarterly meeting on
March 25th the sum of §15 was voteu out of the $40 on hand.




